UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20655-0001
June 23, 1999

MEMORANDUM TO: Docket File

FROM: L. Mark Padovan, Project Ma , Se 1
Project Directorate || 2 W& [
Division of Licerising Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: JOSEPH M. FARLEY NUCI.EAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2 - PLACING A
DOCUMENT iN THE PUBLIC DOCUMENT ROOM

Please put the attached Request for Additional Information (RAI) into the NRC's Public
Documert Room. | E-mailed the RA! to Wes Sparkman of Southern Nuclear Operating
Company on June 10, 1999. This document neither constitutes a formal request for information
nor does it represent a formal NRC staff position.

Docket Nos. 50-348
and 50-364

Attachment: As stated

Distribution:
PUBLIC
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